Digital Archive

. . - digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org
International History Declassified

W Wilson
Center

July 27, 1994

Letter, L. H. Evans Director General, to Mr. Tielman
de Waal, Chief Executive of Armscor, Regarding
Arms Sales

Citation:

"Letter, L. H. Evans Director General, to Mr. Tielman de Waal, Chief Executive of
Armscor, Regarding Arms Sales", July 27, 1994, Wilson Center Digital Archive, South
African Foreign Affairs Archives, BTS, 32.2, Vol 1, Vol 2, Al 1994, Vol 3, Armscor, Krygkor

Vol. 1, 1 April 93 - 30 Jul 1994. Obtained and contributed by Anna-Mart van Wyk, Monash
South Africa. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/116072

Summary:

The Director General Evans writes to the Chief Executive of Armscor recommending
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jati with Japan and the European
3. In.receztbgigzglzggggznt that Ehe announcement on South
Eric %s intention to triple our arms exports could put
tiglgiospect of development assistance from these
countries in jeopardy. In the case of Japan, one of

the world’s three major economies and major donors, a

policy of linkage between the granting of development
assistance to arms exports exists.

This Department was requested to supply Japanese
officials with the criteria used to determine the
classification of recipient countries to enable them to

defend their decisions to given aid to South Africa, if
confronted by the Japanese Parliament.

As you are aware, the US has raised concerned directly
with Minister Modise

Because I believe that publicity aimed at the general public
about arms sales is counterproductive, I would urge you to
remain circumspect in this regard.

Yours sincerely

L.H. EVANS
DIRECTOR GENERAL



